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30 April 2013 

Dear Ms Dmitrovic 

Re: Your request for information:  Ref No. 285126 

Thank you for your request for information that was received on 22 March 2013.  Please 

accept my apologies for the delay and any inconvenience occasioned in sending this 

response to you.  You requested:  

Please provide monthly 'transparency' documents of council spendings of over 
£500 for period between December 2011 and December 2012 (inclusive). 

The information that you requested is enclosed.   

In addition please note that expenditure in excess of £250 is published on a monthly 

basis on the Council’s website at: 

https://www.southwark.gov.uk/downloads/download/2525/council_spending_over_500 

This information is being provided as a statutory obligation under the Freedom of 

Information Act 2000.  Please note that under the Privacy and Electronic 

Communications (EC Directive) Regulations 2003 Southwark Council ask not to receive 

unsolicited marketing communications. 

You are free to use the information provided for your own purposes, including any non-
commercial research you are doing and for the purposes of news reporting.  Any other 
re-use, for example commercial publication, requires the permission of the copyright 
holder.  You may apply for permission to re-use this information by submitting a request 
to accessinfo@southwark.gov.uk; you can find details on these arrangements at 
http://www.southwark.gov.uk/YourCouncil/FreedomofInformation/FOICopyright. Detailed 
advice about the Reuse of Public Sector Information Regulations (PSI) 2005 is available 
from the Office of Public Sector Information at: http://www.opsi.gov.uk/advice/index.htm. 

 

If you have any queries or concerns then please contact us using the above details.  

Further information on the Freedom of Information Act is available through the 

Information Commissioner at the: 

Information Commissioner's Office 
Wycliffe House  
Water Lane  
Wilmslow  
Cheshire 
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Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Janet McDonald 
Corporate Freedom of Information Officer 
Finance & Corporate Services 
Janet.mcdonald@southwark.gov.uk 
 
Encs. 

 


